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Andrea Gyger

From: Devereaux, G. Cynthia -  Department of Law <Gloria.Devereaux@denvergov.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 12:34 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

I think the proposed changes to the Colorado Notary Program Rules are succinct and easy to follow.  I have no 

suggestions for change.  I appreciate the work and thought that has been given to the anticipated revisions. 

 

Gloria Cynthia Devereaux 

 

 

 

 

Gloria Cynthia Devereaux, Legal Secretary 
City Attorney's Office |  Municipal Operations | City and County of Denver 
Phone: 720.913.3293 | Facsimile 720.913.3180 
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